
November 7, 2023 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Brown Jacob R. 300 Sarah St. Kaukauna 

Eckert Kristen L. 1836 Lawe St. Kaukauna 

Hoffman Kalli L. 100 E. 15th St. Kaukauna 

Koester Travis L. 1515 Vandenbroek Rd.  Lot #12 Little Chute 

Luehring Phillip C. 1319 N. Erb St. Appleton 

 
 
 


